[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Clare Holberton 
Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2015 8:00 PM
To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Consultation - Cosmetic medical and surgical procedures provided by medical practitioners

Dear Medical Board members,

I found it interesting that the document doesn’t appear to address cosmetic genital surgery an area of rapid growth if the Medicare rebates for labioplasty can be used as a guide.

Regards

Dr Clare Holberton
Med0000965510






































[image: ]


image1.emf

